
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MAY 17, 2021 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story Silly 
Sally. We also continued working on our bug theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced our last letter, Z, this 
week. We practiced sorting by size and working on positional concepts.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We practiced finding the letters of our 
name and putting together our names with Mrs. Z. We made zebras for 
the letter Z. We will be making ladybugs and completing the letter Z 
page in our letter book.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will finish our unit based on the story Silly 
Sally. We will also review our letters and get ready for summer vacation! 
 
END OF YEAR CELEBRATION: We will celebrate the end of our school 
year with a party in the Preschool Park on Friday, May 28 from 8:30-
9:30. Due to Covid restrictions, each student may have one parent 
attend with them. Please return your RSVP by Wednesday, May 26. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, May 28 – End of Year Celebration 8:30-9:30/Last Day of 
EC  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


